

Warrnambool

Thursday, 24 Jan 2019

Weather conditions: Fine
Track condition: Good
Officials for Meeting
Steward in Charge: M. Blood
Stewards: G. Dimsey, D. Verberne & P. Watson
Judges: T. O'Neill
Lure Drivers: N. Kenna (D. Brooks)
Starter: G. McLeod
Kennel Supervisor: D. Brooks
Kennel Attendants: H. Lucas
Veterinarian: Dr. J. Jardine

<p style="text-align: center;">Race 1</p> <p style="text-align: center;">KERMONDS HAMBURGERS</p> <p style="text-align: center;">7:31 pm 390m Maiden</p>	<p>This meeting is deemed heat affected with the hot weather policy enforced. At the start of kennelling the outside temperature was 33 degrees (on track weather station), the kennel temperature was 18.1 degrees.</p> <p>The outside temperature at race start time was 37 degrees (on track weather station), the inside kennel temperature immediately prior to the race when the greyhounds were retrieved was 18.2 degrees.</p> <p>Cloona Reward shifted out soon after the start and collided with Betty Bowl. Cee Magic and Inga Lina collided soon after the start. Wendell Allen, Cee Sprite and Muza's Gift collided approaching the first turn checking Cee Sprite and Muza's Gift. Cee Sprite and Inga Lina collided on the first turn, checking Cee Sprite. Betty Bowl raced wide on the home turn. Cee Magic and Wendell Allen collided in the home straight checking Wendell Allen. Muza's Gift checked off Wendell Allen approaching the winning post.</p> <p>Betty Bowl was vetted following the event. It was reported that the greyhound sustained left shoulder joint and left quadriceps muscle injuries, a 14 day stand down period was imposed.</p> <p>A sample was taken from Cee Magic- the winner of the event.</p>
<p style="text-align: center;">Race 2</p> <p style="text-align: center;">NORFOLK BUTCHERS</p> <p style="text-align: center;">7:46 pm 450m Maiden</p>	<p>At 7.40pm, prior to the running of Race 2, the on-course temperature was 41 degrees Celsius. Acting in accordance with the GRV Hot Weather Policy, Stewards postponed race 2 indefinitely and monitored the on-course temperature. At 8.25pm the on-course temperature remained at 41 degrees Celsius and Stewards, in consultation with Club officials, made the decision to abandon the remainder of the race meeting due to extreme heat.</p>
<p style="text-align: center;">Race 3</p> <p style="text-align: center;">WARRNAMBOOL FENCING SPECIALISTS</p> <p style="text-align: center;">8:01 pm 390m Mixed 6/7</p>	<p>At 7.40pm, prior to the running of Race 2, the on-course temperature was 41 degrees Celsius. Acting in accordance with the GRV Hot Weather Policy, Stewards postponed race 2 indefinitely and monitored the on-course temperature. At 8.25pm the on-course temperature remained at 41 degrees Celsius and Stewards, in consultation with Club officials, made the decision to abandon the remainder of the race meeting due to extreme heat.</p>
<p style="text-align: center;">Race 4</p> <p style="text-align: center;">CAPITOL CINEMA HT1</p> <p style="text-align: center;">8:16 pm 450m Mixed 6/7 Heat</p>	<p>At 7.40pm, prior to the running of Race 2, the on-course temperature was 41 degrees Celsius. Acting in accordance with the GRV Hot Weather Policy, Stewards postponed race 2 indefinitely and monitored the on-course temperature. At 8.25pm the on-course temperature remained at 41 degrees Celsius and Stewards, in consultation with Club officials, made the decision to abandon the remainder of the race meeting due to extreme heat.</p>
<p style="text-align: center;">Race 5</p> <p style="text-align: center;">LIGHTNING FRANK @ STUD ON FACEBOOK</p> <p style="text-align: center;">8:31 pm 450m Grade 5</p>	<p>At 7.40pm, prior to the running of Race 2, the on-course temperature was 41 degrees Celsius. Acting in accordance with the GRV Hot Weather Policy, Stewards postponed race 2 indefinitely and monitored the on-course temperature. At 8.25pm the on-course temperature remained at 41 degrees Celsius and Stewards, in consultation with Club officials, made the decision to abandon the remainder of the race meeting due to extreme heat.</p>
<p style="text-align: center;">Race 6</p> <p style="text-align: center;">COAST FM & 3YB</p>	<p>At 7.40pm, prior to the running of Race 2, the on-course temperature was 41 degrees Celsius. Acting in accordance with the GRV Hot Weather Policy, Stewards postponed race 2 indefinitely and monitored the on-course temperature. At 8.25pm the on-course temperature remained at 41 degrees Celsius and</p>

8:46 pm
450m
Grade 5

Stewards, in consultation with Club officials, made the decision to abandon the remainder of the race meeting due to extreme heat.

Race 7
EDWARDS ELECTRICAL HT2
9:01 pm
450m
Mixed 6/7 Heat

At 7.40pm, prior to the running of Race 2, the on-course temperature was 41 degrees Celsius. Acting in accordance with the GRV Hot Weather Policy, Stewards postponed race 2 indefinitely and monitored the on-course temperature. At 8.25pm the on-course temperature remained at 41 degrees Celsius and Stewards, in consultation with Club officials, made the decision to abandon the remainder of the race meeting due to extreme heat.

Race 8
WANNON FUNCTION CENTRE
9:17 pm
450m
Mixed 4/5

At 7.40pm, prior to the running of Race 2, the on-course temperature was 41 degrees Celsius. Acting in accordance with the GRV Hot Weather Policy, Stewards postponed race 2 indefinitely and monitored the on-course temperature. At 8.25pm the on-course temperature remained at 41 degrees Celsius and Stewards, in consultation with Club officials, made the decision to abandon the remainder of the race meeting due to extreme heat.

Race 9
MACEY'S BISTRO
9:32 pm
390m
Mixed 4/5

At 7.40pm, prior to the running of Race 2, the on-course temperature was 41 degrees Celsius. Acting in accordance with the GRV Hot Weather Policy, Stewards postponed race 2 indefinitely and monitored the on-course temperature. At 8.25pm the on-course temperature remained at 41 degrees Celsius and Stewards, in consultation with Club officials, made the decision to abandon the remainder of the race meeting due to extreme heat.

Race 10
GREYHOUND ADOPTION PROGRAM
9:47 pm
390m
Grade 5

At 7.40pm, prior to the running of Race 2, the on-course temperature was 41 degrees Celsius. Acting in accordance with the GRV Hot Weather Policy, Stewards postponed race 2 indefinitely and monitored the on-course temperature. At 8.25pm the on-course temperature remained at 41 degrees Celsius and Stewards, in consultation with Club officials, made the decision to abandon the remainder of the race meeting due to extreme heat.

Race 11
WARRNAMBOOL RACING CLUB
10:12 pm
390m
Grade 5

At 7.40pm, prior to the running of Race 2, the on-course temperature was 41 degrees Celsius. Acting in accordance with the GRV Hot Weather Policy, Stewards postponed race 2 indefinitely and monitored the on-course temperature. At 8.25pm the on-course temperature remained at 41 degrees Celsius and Stewards, in consultation with Club officials, made the decision to abandon the remainder of the race meeting due to extreme heat.